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Dear Mr. Laszlo: 

~ 
Ontario 

BY EMAIL: rlaszlo@questcanada.org 

Re: Billing for Customers with Load Displacement Generators (Boarc;t File No. 
EB-2016-0189) and Rate Design for Commercial and Industrial Customers 
(Board File No. EB-2015-0043) 

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Ontario CHP Consortium regarding the 
Ontario Energy Board's (OEB) initiatives regarding billing for customers with load 
displacement generators and rate design for commercial and industrial customers. 
These are important initiatives, and we encourage the Ontario CHP Consortium and/or 
its individual participants to actively take part in them. 

Although the period for commenting on OEB staff's discussion paper in the rate design 
project has now expired, as indicated in the OEB's March 31, 2016 letter there will be 
opportunities for further input before an OEB policy is finalized. We do note that certain 
of your working group members are participating in that cqnsultation, and have 
submitted comments on the staff discussion paper. 

We expect to issue a letter in the near term that will provide further details regarding the 
consultation on billing for customers with load displacement generators. We would be 
pleased to meet with you to further discuss the Ontario CHP's Consortium's concerns 
after that letter has been issued. 

Yours tr}J I~ 

i{tt:__. 
Peter Fraser 
Vice President, Industry Operations and Performance 


